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4th November 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
POPPY APPEAL 2020 
 
This year, to raise money for the annual Poppy Appeal, we have been given a small amount 
of merchandise that we will start selling during the school day on Thursday 5th November. 
Each year group will have their own box of paper poppies and other merchandise and will 
organise the sales themselves. 
 
The merchandise includes: 

 paper poppies - suggested donation 50p 
 poppy Reflectors 50p 
 poppy appeal wristbands (which are child size)   £1 
 poppy appeal (ruled) snap bands  £1.50 
 poppy zip pulls 50p 

 
If your child would like to buy some merchandise, please send them in with the exact money 
as change cannot be given. 
 
Children are invited to wear poppies and other merchandise in school on the 9th, 10th and 11th 
November.  Please be aware that we cannot take responsibility for any lost or broken items.  
 
Thank you, 
Ms Burberry 
 

 


